
Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA)  

Farewell Reception on 18 May 2018 

 

 

The Department of Accountancy’s Farewell Reception (for the Master of Arts in International 

Accounting (MAIA) Program) was held on the afternoon of 18 May 2018. 

Around 30 MAIA students graduating in the coming July attended this event, together with some 

of their instructors. During the event, the students talked freely and shared their ideas about their 

study experience at CityU and post-graduation plans, including (but not limited to) their career 

development, continuing education, leisure activities and family plans. All of the students 

received best wishes for their future endeavors from their respectful instructors. 

The event was well received by the MAIA students and was a good conclusion to their studies at 

CityU. The department hopes to gain strong support from all stakeholders for future similar 

activities.  

 

  

 


